In six locations across the state — February 7-10, 2011

I abor and employment issues all come down to allocating resources efficiently and effectively to achieve

the best results for students. OSBA recognizes your need for timely and cost-effective bargaining resources
so, this year, our labor and employment staff is conducting six regional conferences with
hands-on and practical approaches to the hottest labor topics. Save on travel and hotel
expenses and get the critical information you need.

February 7, 1-8 p.m. at Columbia Gorge CC, The Dalles
February 8, 1-8 p.m. at Douglas ESD, Roseburg

February 8, 1-8 p.m. at Redmond 5D, Redmond

February g9, 1-8 p.m. at Southern Oregon ESD, Medford
February 10, 1-8 p.m. at La Grande SD, La Grande

February 10, 1-8 p.m. at Northwest Regional ESD, Hiilsboro

Agenda includes: BOLI updates; reduction in force; teacher
renewals/non-renewals; bargaining basics, trends and strategies;
regional labor issues; legislative updates and more.

Registration fee is $135 per OSBA member and includes dinner.
More information online at www.osba.org/LE2011




